
Welcome to our first Newsletter!
We are excited to bring you updates and news from

all areas of Fred Douglas Society Inc. 

FDS has just completed the year-end financial
audit and presented the financial statements to
the committees and Board of Directors in June.

Stay tuned for information about the Annual
General Meeting to take place in September.

The first Staff Appreciation Committee meeting
took place June 19th and the committee will work
towards an exciting staff event for November
2024.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Father’s Day Car Show
Fred Douglas Lodge had a
very successful event on
June 13, 2024. Residents,
families, tenants, Heritage
House and Fred Douglas

Place were in attendance. 
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Open houses will take place atOpen houses will take place at
Fred Douglas Chateau andFred Douglas Chateau and

Fred Douglas Place onFred Douglas Place on  
July 27thJuly 27th

*watch for additional details.*watch for additional details.    

Feel free to reach out anytime should you have questions or
concerns to any of the Senior Leadership team.


